
 
 

 

Good Day,  

We wanted to let you know that the instruc�ons for the IMM0008 web form in the PR Portal have been 
updated to align with the instruc�ons on the IMM0008 when it comes to providing details about 
dependents who are already permanent residents or ci�zens of Canada. 

The instruc�ons in the portal should now show the following: 

 

 

We hope this addresses concerns that were previously raised by your groups. 

Thank you, 

Immigra�on Representa�ves Coordina�on Unit 

 

 


